
 
      
 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ  

 
 

Members of the public are hereby informed that, on 11 December 2014, the day of the 

proclamation of the results of the General Elections, the Bank of Mauritius will remain open for 

business with the public until 13.00 hours while interbank cheque clearing and electronic 

settlement facilities will remain open until 14.15 hours to allow all transactions of the day to be 

completed in due time. 
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